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Boat and trailer stolen from Bolton driveway

	A boat and trailer was reported stolen the morning of Oct. 26 from a driveway in Bolton.

Caledon OPP reports the theft took place sometime between 1 and 10 a.m.

They are looking for a 1994 white and blue Grumman bass boat with a 40-hp outboard motor and a black Johnson one-hp trolling

motor that was front mounted. The boat was on silver 1994 Yacht trailer.

Police are asking anyone with information about this incident to contact them at 905-584-2241 or Crime Stoppers at 1-800-222-TIPS

(8477).
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